
Dole  announces  recall  of
bagged  salad  in  multiple
states,  including
Massachusetts,  for  possible
Listeria contamination
Dole Fresh Vegetables, Inc. is voluntarily recalling a limited
number of cases of garden salad due to a possible health risk
from  Listeria  monocytogenes.  Dole  Fresh  Vegetables  is
coordinating closely with regulatory officials. No illnesses
connected to any of the recalled lot codes have been reported
to date. The products being recalled are:

Listeria monocytogenes is an organism that can cause serious
and sometimes fatal infections in young children, frail or
elderly  people,  and  others  with  weakened  immune  systems.
Although  healthy  individuals  may  suffer  only  short-term
symptoms  such  as  high  fever,  severe  headache,  stiffness,
nausea, abdominal pain and diarrhea, Listeria infection can
cause miscarriages and stillbirths among pregnant women.

The lot code and Best if Used By date are located on the upper
right corner of the bag and the UPC code is located on the
bottom  left  corner  of  the  back  of  the  bag.  The  impacted
products were distributed in AL, FL, GA, LA, MA, MD, NC, PA,
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SC, VA. This product is beyond its “Best If Used By” date and
should no longer be on retail shelves. Consumers are advised
to check product they have in their homes and discard any
product matching these lot and UPC codes and Best if Used By
dates.

This precautionary Recall notification is being issued due to
a  single  sample  of  garden  salad  which  yielded  a  positive
result for Listeria monocytogenes in a random sample test
conducted by the Department of Agriculture in Georgia.

No other Dole products (or products manufactured by Dole) are
included  in  the  recall.  Only  the  specific  garden  salad
products listed, with the exact Lot codes, UPC codes and Best
if Used By dates identified above, are included in the recall.
Consumers who have any remaining product with these Lot codes,
UPC codes and Best if Used By dates should not consume it, but
rather discard it. Retailers and consumers with questions may
call the Dole Consumer Center at 1-800-356-3111, which is open
24 hours a day.


